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22nd November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
SPECIALIST PROVISION CHRISTMAS  
 
We are looking forward to our Christmas activities this year and would like to advise you of the 
following. 
 
Christmas Creative Afternoon - Tuesday 13th December  
We would like to invite parent/carers to join our Christmas creative afternoon.  This will be an 
opportunity to come into your child's class, make some Christmas decorations whilst enjoying some 
festive refreshments and music.  
 
Christmas Performances  
As you will be aware, the mainstream school will be performing a range of Christmas performances 
leading up to Christmas. Like previous years, children from specialist provision are invited to join 
them. However, we recognise that for some of our children this situation would be overwhelming 
and potentially distressing. With this in mind, the class teachers have considered carefully the 
children who they feel would be able to access and manage the Christmas performances alongside 
the mainstream children. Your child's class teacher will be in touch shortly, either by letter or 
telephone, to discuss the arrangements that they feel will be most suitable for your child.  
 
The dates and timings of the performances are: 
 
EYFS: Will perform on Thursday 15th December at 14:30. 
Years 1 & 2:  Cast A will perform on Tuesday 13th December at 09:15 and Cast B will perform on 

Wednesday 14th December at 09:15. 
Years 3 & 4:  Cast A will perform on Tuesday 13th December and Cast B will perform on Wednesday 

14th December, at 1.00pm and again at 6.00pm (please note that the 1.00pm 
performances will be a Dress Rehearsal). 

Years 5 & 6:  Cast A will perform on Tuesday 13th December and Cast B will perform on Wednesday 
14th December, at 2.00pm and again at 7.00pm (please note that the 2.00pm 
performances will be a Dress Rehearsal). 

  
If you have any questions or concerns about these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Nicola Nevell 
Assistant Head/SENCo/DDSL 
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